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Leonidas H. Berry , M.D. 
412 East 47 Street 
Chicago , Illinois 60653 

Septellber 13, 1985 

Carroll M. Leevy, K.D. 
Professor of Medicine 
New Jersey College of Medicine 
and Dentistry
Jersey City, New Jersey 

Dear Doctor Leevy: 

I aa very pleased tor the privilege of re-appointing 
you as a member to the Council on Recruitment of the National 
Medical Association, chairmaned by Dr. Edwards. Cooper . The 
request came from the chairman, and I am very glad that you
have consented to serve. The term is for five year• to 1970. 

I am very pleased to note also your authorship of a 
Medical Monogr~ph published by Eli Lilly and Company. I have 
read it auperfic iallylbd like it very much, and will go back 
to it in detail later. Accept my sincerest congratulations 
on thia addition to your oontribution to gaatroenteroloo and 
medicine. May you live long and continue in this important
role . 

Sincerely yours, 

Leonidas B. Berry, M.D. 
President 
National Medical Association 
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